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First I would like to say that the threat to health and safety is very minor if any. 

In the past 50 years or less the protections for this type of property has been 
changed a lot always in the interests of (to but it bluntly) big business. There have 
been many studies and reports that have shown that this has hampered the creative 
processes of our society. And now the biggest effect is seen in the drive by several 
industries to protect a dying business model in the face of pressures from newer 
ideas. Instead of looking to embrace the future many are trying to stop all changes. 
For example the movie industry is behind this but they are having one of their best 
years ever. 

The bottom line to me is when is the government going to stop working for big 
business at the expense of the people and start working for the people. 
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